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Hart County Board of Commissioners

August 26, 2008
5:30 p.m. Budget Work Session Minutes
The Hart County Board of Commissioners met in a work session Tuesday, August 26, 2008 at the Hart County Administrative & Emergency Services Center. 

Chairman R C Oglesby presided with Commissioners Daniel Reyen, Gary Mize, Ken Brown and Joey Dorsey in attendance. 

County Administrator Jon Caime explained that the current revenue estimates amount to slightly more than $9,000,000 however the revenue estimates have historically fallen short of actual revenues for some period of time.  He stated that the current deficit is set based on $9.3M in revenues which would account for the first drop in revenues in over a decade.  CA Caime explained that even $9.3M may be too optimistic.  Overall the BOC agreed to the GF revenue line items.
The BOC then approved the 10000 (general government) account reducing the contingency fund in half to $25,000.   The BOC agreed to the 13000 (Executive) account reducing the overtime budget to $0. The BOC agreed to the 15550 account (Risk Mgt).  

15650 General Government buildings:  CA Caime explained that the sewer infrastructure needed for the new governmental campus will include a new pump station and piping and that this work was eligible to be paid for from SPLOST III funds for sewer and water projects.  The BOC agreed to fund this work from SPLOST.

Commissioner Dorsey commented that the replacement roof for the Administration Building needs to be bid.  This work will be done in FY09.

With no further business, Chairman Oglesby made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Commissioner Reyen, passed 5-0.

